
UPDATE ON
YOUR AWARD

What remains clear is that the work of Cabin Crew continues to be undervalued. We’ll keep fighting for:

     A rate of pay that reflects your skill, responsibility, and professionalism
     Recognition of the safety-critical nature of your work

The TWU is committed to directly engaging with members throughout this process.

    You will be kept updated            Your voice will shape our submission to the Commission
    You will have opportunities to contribute to the development of our position 

CABIN CREW UPDATE
JULY 2025

An application to vary the Aircraft Cabin Crew
Award 2020 has recently been lodged with the
Fair Work Commission.

At this stage, the TWU has not adopted a formal position on the proposed changes.

We are currently seeking further details and clarification to ensure our response is informed,
strategic, and achieves the best outcome for members.

WHERE WE STAND

We will be attending and participating in the upcoming conciliation conference scheduled for 17 July 2025 as
part of these proceedings, making sure your interests are represented in front of the Fair Work Commission.

YOU WILL HAVE A SAY

WHAT WE’RE FIGHTING FOR

WHAT’S NEXT?
Stay tuned for opportunities where you can shape our submission with issues that matter to you.
Questions or Feedback? Reach out to your delegate or organiser. Further updates will be shared as
more information becomes available.

OUR BROADER FIGHT: SAFE & SECURE SKIES COMMISSION
Alongside this process, the TWU continues its broader campaign to establish a Safe & Secure Skies
Commission - a dedicated body to tackle the systemic safety, security, and industrial issues faced by
aviation workers. 
This initiative is central in our campaign to ensure that Cabin Crew and all aviation workers operate in
an environment that is safe, fair, and properly regulated.

JOIN 
THE 
TWU

https://twuaus.com/JoinNow
https://twuaus.com/JoinNow

